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I am not a trapper; however, I strongly oppose HB3932. Wildlife management should 

remain with the trained experts such as the biologists at the ODFW. If they deem that 

trapping should be prohibited then I'm totally on board. If they believe it should be 

allowed then I am also totally on board. I give my trust to them 100%. This and 

similar decisions should strictly be 100% left to the professionals who we employ and 

know their field. Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve 


